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Carr Manufacturing Company (CMC) has announced today that they have begun their 
restructuring of their manufacturing process.  Greg Carraway, COO of CMC states, “we 
expect to have our restructuring complete by the end of August 2011.  By trimming the 
fat in our production process we can streamline our processes and increase our ability to 
service our customers.” 
 
Some of the restructuring taking place at CMC involves additional equipment and 
capabilities as well as personnel changes.  “Our customers need a supplier that offers 
custom services as well as custom products,” adds Greg Carraway. 
 
About CMC. 
 
  CMC is a California based corporation specializing in the design and manufacturing of 
standard and custom assemblies to the electronic, industrial, medical, and military 
industries.  Its unique approach to contract manufacturing allows OEM’s to offload their 
electro-mechanical assembly problems to CMC’s experienced staff, thereby allowing the 
OEM to focus on its core product.  Headquartered in Lake Forest, Calif., CMC has over 
18 years of combined experience in designing, manufacturing, and supplying various 
electro-mechanical assembly solutions to the OEM market.  For more information, call 
949-716-1840 or visit the CMC website at www.carrmfg.com. 
 


